
SDPL Master Plan Presentation
 Thank  you  to  everyone  who
attended  the  August  24,  
presentation  and  listening
session for the Library Master
Plan  Framework.  We  appreciate
all the enthusiasm and input on
this  document  that  will  help
shape  the  future  of  the  San
Diego  Public  Library.   If  you

were not able to attend, you can view a recording of the
session HERE.

Below are additional resources and ways you can participate:
Provide your comments about the Plan HERE.
Attend the second listening session on Saturday, September 18
at 2 p.m. Follow THIS LINK to attend the September 18 online
event.
Download the Plan HERE.
Find more details about the Plan HERE.

The Library Foundation is proud to partner with the Library,
the Friends of the San Diego Public Library, and the Library
Commission  in  developing  the  Master  Plan.  Thank  you  for
helping chart the Library’s future.

Sincerely,

Patrick Stewart
CEO of the San Diego Public Library Foundation

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2021/08/26/sdpl-master-plan-update/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kegDT8gDrFs
https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Libraries-Transform-just-logo.jpg
https://www.sandiego.gov/public-library/about-the-library/library-master-plan/input
https://sandiego.zoomgov.com/j/1613113983#success
https://www.sandiego.gov/sites/default/files/lmp.pdf
https://www.sandiego.gov/public-library/about-the-library/library-master-plan
https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Bottom-header-with-logos-1.jpg

